
Bulletin No.  988 

Friday 8th October 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Good afternoon 
 
I hope you are all keeping up with our social media content, we post every day and there are some 
lovely pictures from LVI’s visit to Cliffe Castle and Form 2’s trip to Eureka.  The children are loving being 
able to go out of school and enjoy these amazing days out.  Keep a close eye on the diary dates moving 
forward as more and more trips are being added. 
 
Mr Walker has been busy organising various sporting events such as Hockey, Cross Country, Tag Rugby 
and Netball, again the children are loving being involved in these matches outside of school. 
 
The children in Form 1 – UVI are very excited to be able to attend the Friends Halloween Disco.  A free 
event organised by The Friends of Lady Lane for the children.  Please make sure you have collected your 
free ticket from Mrs Wright and make sure you complete the contact and dietary information slip which 
you need to hand in on the evening.  I am looking forward to seeing some amazing costumes! 
 
You may have seen or heard the children talk about two new members of staff.  Miss Mansfield and Miss 
Hemsworth are both in school gaining some valuable work experience for the next 6 months and are 
already part of our Lady Lane family. 
 
For families in our Nursery, Lower Kindergarten and Kindergarten settings, please don’t forget that we 
are open all year round now (50 weeks of the year) and to book a place during October half term and 
enquire about costs etc please ring our Nursery Manager, Miss Tweedale direct on 07774 318223 or 
message her via Class Dojo. 
 
Also we are now able to offer our free Nursery ‘Stay & Play’ sessions for any families not already in 
school and whose children are 2 years old and above (see the flyer below). 
 
Finally, I would like to congratulate Mrs Kernick on her incredible achievement last weekend, as she 
completed the London marathon, raising funds for Cancer Research. I know that Mrs Kernick received 
many supportive messages which all helped to get her across the finishing line. Mrs Kernick was 
presented with her medal in assembly on Monday and she acknowledged the efforts of all our children 
as they completed our own mini London marathon last week. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

Diary Dates 
 
Monday 11th October – F1 Vision Testing 
Tuesday 12th October – U9 Tag Rugby at Richmond House School 
Wednesday 13th  October – U11 Rugby at Giggleswick School  
Wednesday 13th October – U11 Netball against Belmont Grosvenor School at LLPS  
Thursday 14th October – F5 Geography walk on Bingley Moor 
Thursday 14th October – The Friends Halloween Disco 
Friday 15th October – School Closes for half term  
 
Monday 1st November – School Re-opens 
 



Congratulations to Mrs Kernick! 

U6 met Rugby League legends Phil Clarke 
and Brian Noble at the Five Rise Locks.  

Form 2 had a great day out at  Eureka 
learning all about the human body. 

L6 had a great time at Cliffe Castle 
learning about mummification. 

 



Monday 

 

Jacket Potatoes 

Beans/Cheese 

 

 

 

 

 

Ice Cream Surprise 

 
  
  

Tuesday 

 

BBQ Pork Steaks 

BBQ Beef (H) 

BBQ Quorn (V) 

Wholegrain Rice 

 

 

 

Carrot & Orange 
Cake 

 
 

Wednesday 

 

Chicken Casserole 
(H) 

Vegetable Casserole 
(V) 

Herby Scone 
Topping, Potatoes 

Mixed Vegetables 

 

Plum Sponge & Pink 
Custard 

 

Thursday 
 

‘Posh Cod Dog’ 
 

Oven Baked 
French Fries 

Ketchup 
 
 
 
 

Halloween Bun 
 

Friday 

Halloween Special  

Pumpkin Lasagne 

Garlic Bread 

 

 

 

 

 

Spooky Spider 
Macaroons 

 

 

Menu: Monday 11th October 
2021 



Tickets 
 available at 
the school 

office 



 

LLPS Cross Country Team 



Thank you! 
 
I just wanted to say a big ‘thank you’ to everyone who supported me on my 
London marathon journey including all the children who ran their own mini 
marathons for me! 
 
Your donations and messages of encouragement have been overwhelming and 
between us we raised over £2,300 for Cancer Research UK. 
 
Amazing! 
 
Mrs S Kernick 

 
 
On Monday Form 4, 5 and Lower VI will be lucky enough to have Lucy Noguera, the 
author of “Swop – The Satsuma-Sized Secret” zoom call in to their class.  
 
It is a wonderful story about a boy who is lucky enough to find the worlds smallest 
dog, and keeps him as his secret pet! The children will be reading the first 3 chapters 
before speaking to Lucy, where they will be able to ask any questions that they may 
have.  
This is a very exciting prospect for the children and will be an enriching experience 
for all involved!  
 
I am also looking into whether we can order any copies of Lucy’s book should the 
children wish to purchase one. 
 
Mr J Mallon 

 



Harvest Festival 
 

We look forward to welcoming Reverend Weaver on Monday for a Harvest themed 
Assembly. 
 
From  Monday we would welcome any donations of non-perishable items which we 
will distribute to two very worthy charities, Bingley Food Bank and the Bingley Food 
Kitchen.  Thank you. 


